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Hello -, | am a resident and land owner of Kemps Creek in Sydney's South West and write this
email to voice my concerns regarding the new zoning structure plans, | was shocked to find that my
family’s property in Kemps Creek has been placed in this 'non-urban Green Parkland Zone'.

We purchased the property over. years ago as an investment for our family and have spent great
amounts of our savings on it over this time. The location and zoning of our property was taken into
consideration when it was purchased, and as a result it cost us much more than neighboring
properties. To find out that it will now be zoned the same is quite shocking, and unfair.

Furthermore, the release of this proposed plan has consequently halted the potential to place our
property on the market in the foreseeable future. It is evident that the planning department have
not considered the local private land owners of Kemps Creeks personal well being, causing families
great amounts of stress and anxiety. [ am strongly opposed to this large 'green parkland zone' if it
means hard working families will be hard done by for the benefit of others.

The department that has put together this proposed plan should find new ways of meeting
environmental targets, without unfairly treating current private land owners.

Finally, does the planning department have any plans to bring out a more detailed structured plan
that will give residents an idea of what this 'Green Parkland Zone' actually means for them and their
families?

Ragards,




